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TO: Mayor Kelly and Members of Halifax Regional Council 

 

    
SUBMITTED BY:           

Carl Yates, M.A.Sc., P.Eng., General Manager 

Halifax Regional Water Commission 

 

DATE:  September 30, 2011 

 

 

SUBJECT: Unguaranteed Debt – Municipal Finance Corporation   

 

 

ORIGIN 

 

September 29, 2011, Halifax Regional Water Commission (HRWC) Board Meeting. 

  

 

BACKGROUND 

 

On September 29, 2011, the HRWC Board directed staff to request approval from the 

Municipal Finance Corporation to increase the limit for unguaranteed debt from $35 million 

to $70 million dollars.  The purpose of this report is to inform HRM Council of the request 

and explain how it relates to some of the strategic initiatives underway at the Halifax 

Regional Water Commission, such as development of a Debt Policy and Integrated 

Resource Plan. 
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______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
A copy of this report can be obtained online at http://www.halifax.ca/council/agendasc/cagenda.html then choose the appropriate 
meeting date, or by contacting the Office of the Municipal Clerk at 490-4210, or Fax 490-4208. 
 
     
 
Report Approved by: _________________________________________________ 
   Cathie O’Toole, CGA, MBA – CFO Halifax Regional Water Commission 490-3572 
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